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Comments: Hello,

I do not support any more roadless areas than there currently are.  I propose to decrease the number of acres

that are currently under such protections. As a fourth generation born Montana resident, growing up working in

the construction and timber industry, as well as performing structure portion for fires, roadless areas make it

more difficult to protect the safety of the residents and visitors of Montana.  

This is pitched to be a proposal that is palatable for all users, there is nothing further from the truth.  All proposals

remove something from motorized users other than do nothing.  There is so much land that is not accessed

currently under roadless rules that increasing access would alleviate density at other places.

I emphatically urge all to consider all user groups and to not change the CGFP in any way. Many small

communities rely on the income provided by the diverse user group that recreate in OUR lands and would be

decimated by these proposals.

Sincerely, 

A disheartened disenfranchised minority,

MJC


